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As a member of NE Portland, a youth advocate, and a transit dependent individual I would like 
express my support of the following sections of HB 2017 (2017) technical fix bill, HB 4059, -9 
amendment. It essential to include this additional amendment to HB 2017 in order to ensure that 
there is specific language within HB 2017 that outlines pathways to best serve youth. 

Student transportation access is essential. By taking this action, transportation agencies will just be 
investing in future riders. Funding should be used in additional to what transit agencies are already 
providing, and they should seek ways to make sure impacted individuals benefit most. 

Sincerely, 
Adrian Cato

-- 
Adrian Cato 
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